
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week. 

 
I want to begin by thanking each of you for making this week a successful week of online 

learning. As I virtually visited classes over the last few days, students were present and engaged.  

 

Report cards will go home on Wednesday of this week. We will also email report cards using the 

document delivery feature in PowerSchool. You will need to know the last four digits of your 

child’s ID number in order to access their report card. 

 

Students will take the MAP tests in reading and math this Tuesday and Wednesday. The MAP 

testing will allow us to see how much our students have grown academically up to this point in 

the school year.      

 

The basketball teams and cheerleaders will be at home on Monday against Southeast Middle 

School and at Southwest Middle on Thursday.   

 

We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers!!! 


